
 

     Message from Mrs. Mole 

What a wonderful last week of the half term we have had.  This week’s newsletter is full of the pictures 

from the various events that have taken place.  They were all so fabulous that I am not sure that I can 

pick out a favourite but they all had one thing in common which was community.  It was so lovely to have 

the whole school and the Year 1 and Year 2 parents in the hall together for the music assembly on 

Wednesday morning.  That afternoon we had a special visitor; some said it was Mrs. Cushnie dressed as 

The Queen but she had a very regal wave so I think it must have been the actual Queen.  After Her 

Majesty’s visit we all enjoyed a picnic and a dance together in the hall. On Thursday all three classes had a 

royal themed drama workshop and on Friday morning Reception class held their assembly for their 

families to watch.  Finally we finished the week off with a royal cake sale.  What a wonderful week of 

togetherness we have enjoyed. 

Have a lovely break and we will see you and the children back in school on Tuesday 7th June.      

 Rebecca Mole,   Headteacher  

Star of Week                                    

Well done to all the winners this week. 

Rabbits:    All of Rabbits! for a brilliant assembly! 

Squirrels:   Chloe for working hard in English and creating a fantastic 

  poem! 

Badgers:  Izzy for excellent work on ’time’ in maths   

         Mrs Cushnie for being a super Queen! 

Values Star of the week: . 

Rabbits:  Ava for letting a friend borrow an outfit for the jubilee party! 

Squirrels:  Keelia for being a resilient and courageous learner!  

Badgers:  Ella for always being fair and a good friend. 

Forest School Star of the Week: 

   Rabbits: . Savannah for creating an awesome symmetrical pattern with leaves! 

   Badgers:  Isobel P for persevering and for brilliant Imagination. 

 



Upcycling items for Village Day in June 
 

The theme of Bookham's Village Day this year is "Jubilee". We have plans to showcase our eco-
credentials and upcycle as much as we can, alongside using some natural materials, for our parade 
outfits/decorations. The Friends are helping us plan and prepare for the parade and are coordinating 
the collection of a few items that we'd like to upcycle.  

If you have any of the following in reasonable, clean condition we'd very much appreciate them please - 
there will be a donation box outside the office from Monday 9th May. All donations of these items are 
welcome until our Making Mornings on 13th and 14th June. 

 Red, white or blue plastic bags 

 Bottle tops of any colour (plastic or metal) - preferably in a small bag please 

 Red, white or blue ribbon or wool - again, in a small bag please 

 

Class Photos 

Class Photos will be taken on Tuesday 7th June, first thing in the morning whilst the children are still 
shiny and clean! You will receive a copy of the proof and have an opportunity to buy your own copy 
should you wish to. 

PLIS Go To Bookham Village Day! - Saturday 18th June 

Flags and cameras at the ready! A reminder that we've been invited to take part in Bookham's Village 
Day procession on Saturday 18th June. Times and exact meeting point tbc but the main element is a 
procession down Bookham High Street, ending up in the field at the Barn Hall where the winning 
school is announced. The theme is Jubilee and we'll be judged on how we have dressed and decorated 
ourselves... We'd really appreciate a good turnout from our wonderful families to help us celebrate our 
school and show the local community how brilliant we are! 

The children will be making things to wear and carry during Making Mornings on Monday 13th and 
Tuesday 14th June and we'll be asking for parent volunteers for this shortly.  

Gardens in Bloom!  

We're throwing open the school grounds for Bookham's annual Open Gardens Day on Sunday 26th 
June. It's a great opportunity to showcase our school to the local community and 
enjoy our lovely grounds. The gardening club has been brilliant at tidying up some of the beds but we 
could do with a little extra help to get Garden ready... 

 If you have a rotavator or similar and could spare an hour one day to help us create a new flower 
bed on the grassed area just outside the fence along the driveway we'd be really grateful. Just let us 
know when you could pop along. 

 If you could spare an hour or two after school one day between now and 17th June to help us tidy, 
prune and clear a bit please let us know when you're free. By e-mailing Mrs Cummings on 
office@polesdenlaceyinfant.surrey.sch.uk 



Jubilee Celebration —Photos 

 



Jubilee Perform Workshop—Photos 
 

Year 1 & Year 2 Singing Assembly —Photos 
 

Fairtrade 
W is for WINE 

Are you ready for the Jubilee Celebrations? Why don’t you 

consider buying Fairtrade wine.  

In order to help the producers further, most of the 

current Fairtrade Certified Wine producers either own or co-own 

wineries and are directly involved in the wine making process . 

Fairtrade wine is readily available from the Co-Op as well as other well known supermarkets.  

 

https://www.ethicalsuperstore.com/category/wine-beer-and-spirits/fairtrade-labelled.htm


 
Library Summer Reading Challenge 2022 

 

Starting from 9th July until 17 September, Surrey Libraries are excited to launch the Summer of 
Reading. Organised by the Reading Agency, the theme this year is Gadgeteers, and has been developed 
in partnership with The Science Museum Group, whose leading exhibitions inspire over 5 million 
visitors each year. This year's Challenge will be a celebration of reading, science, and innovation. 
Gadgeteers will inspire children to discover the science in everyday things like music, fashion, sport, 
and cooking. Children can join the free Summer Reading Challenge at their local Surrey Library, help six 
fun characters and become a party-planning science visionary!  

 
Designed for all reading abilities, children can choose 
whatever books, audiobooks, comics, ebooks or 
eAudiobooks they like to complete the Challenge. 
Every participant receives stickers and other incentives 
along the way – there is a reward for every book they 
read. Those children who read or listen to six books 
are presented with a personalised certificate and an 
amazing medal! To bring the Challenge to life, please 
have a look at our Summer Reading Challenge 2022 
YouTube video.  

 
The Challenge is great fun, encourages reading and enjoyment in reading throughout the summer 
holiday, so sign up at your local library from 9th July. Surrey Libraries will organise plenty of events and 
activities, both in libraries and online so please make sure you check Surrey Libraries' webpage and 
social media for more information closer to 9th July.  
 

 
 

 

Rabbit Class Assembly—Photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=43n21gNcR5A
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries/children/5-to-12-year-olds/summer-reading-challenge


Dates 

  Summer Term 2022 

 30th May—3rd June — school closed for Half Term 

 Mon 6th June—School closed Inset Day 

 Tues 7th June—Class photos all classes 

 Tues 14th June  - Year 2 Trip to Woking Mosque (am) 

 Wed 15th June—Mufti Recycling day (More details to follow) 

 Thurs 16th June  - Year 1 Trip to Wisley (all day) 

 Sat 18th June -  Village Day (more details to follow) 

 Fri 24th Jun  - Year 2 Singing Assembly Yehudi Menhuin School (am) 

 Sunday 26th June  - Bookham Open Gardens (more details to follow) 

 Thurs 30th June  - Squirrel Class Assembly (am) 

 Wed 6th July  - Sports Day (am) (more details to follow) 

 Wed 13th July  - Open Afternoon (2.30pm onwards) 

 Fri 15th July  - School Reports home to parents 

 Wed 20th July  - Year 2 Leavers Assembly (am) (more details to follow) 

    Fri 22nd July—last day of term school closes 1pm  

 

Friends Events 2022 

  13th and 14th June – Costume making morning, with support from parents / carers.   To be used at  
   the Village Day parade 18th June  

 23rd June - Sponsored bounce where children bounce on an inflatable castle as many times as  
  they can in  one minute! 

  10th July - Polesden Lacey Infant School 50th Anniversary fayre *Date for your diary* 

  18th and 19th July - Movie nights for all classes with popcorn, straight after school  

The Friends of Polesden Lacey Infant School 

 Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PLISFriends 

 Cashback for us from your shopping: Easyfundraising Registration 
 

Sponsored Bounce - 23rd June 

Our favourite sponsored event is back for 2022 on Thursday 23rd June! The children compete with 
their classmates to see who can bounce the most times in a minute. It's brilliant fun and all done 
during the school day so all you need to do is share the sponsorship link with family and friends and 
make a donation to encourage your child/ren to jump as quickly as they can! 

A link to an online sponsorship form and payment, and a permission form to allow your child to take 
part, will be emailed out after half term. 

https://www.facebook.com/PLISFriends
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/polesdenlaceyinfsch/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_content=en-e1

